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Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Police Operations Commander Graduates 

from Police Executive Development Program 
 

On April 5, 2019, Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Police Operations Commander Jason 

Langston graduated from the acclaimed Illinois Law Enforcement Training and Standards Board 

Executive Institute executive development program Police Executive Role in the 21st Century 

(PER21C). 

 

Police Executive Role in the 21st Century is a comprehensive and challenging program designed 

to equip police managers and executives with the professional development necessary for 

successful management and leadership. 

 

The 200 hour executive development program meets the needs of senior law enforcement 

managers and executives for state-of-the-art professional development in law enforcement 

administration.  Program participants receive instruction on modern police management systems 

and practices, strategic approaches to patrol and investigations, human resource issues, 

organizational communication and executive responsibilities. 

 

Commander Langston is an 18 year veteran of the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office. He holds a 

Bachelor Degree in Criminal Justice from Aurora University. Commander Langston is a graduate 

of Northwestern University Center for Public Safety Supervision of Police Personnel and School 

of Police Staff and Command. 

Kendall County Sheriff Dwight Baird strongly believes in continual training and education to 

help ensure members of the Sheriff's office are knowledgeable and fluent with current 
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management and leadership philosophies and best practices. The practice of investing in the 

personal and professional development of employees will assist in providing the best service to 

the citizens of Kendall County.  

 

“We strive for our supervisors to continue their professional development in order to provide our 

deputies and support staff with the highest quality of leadership, education, training and 

resources,” said Sheriff Baird. 

 

Pictured from left to right are: Commander Jason Langston and members of the Illinois Law 

Enforcement Training and Standards Board Executive Institute.  

 

 

 
 


